MacEwan University Accounting Club

- network. educate. empower. -

MU -+ AC

OCTOBER 2018 NEWSLETTER

October 18, 2018

Meet the 2018/2019 MUAC Executive Team!

The MacEwan University Accounting Club Executives are students who are screened and elected to fulfill the role of leading the club as outlined in their specific roles and responsibilities on **MUAC.ca/team**.

Co-Presidents: Saakshi Dhingra & Daria

Sokolan

VP of Operations: Shawna McLaughlin

VP of Stakeholder Relations: Teodora

Zlateva

VP of Finance: Clara Prokop

Secretary: Sandra Obeng

Treasurer: Alexa Dzmitrenka

CPA Ambassador: Michael Obeso

Director of Events: Dalin Duce

Director of Communication: Gil Andrew

Mendoza

Director of Sponsorship: Tiffany Flavell

Social Chairman: Shayan Seely

MUAC Ambassador: Omar Ahmad

Directors of Student Life: Minal Patel &

Sharissa Drader



MUAC Executive Team at

Meet Your Employer CPA Event

(Sept. 7, 2018 @ Shaw Conference Centre)









Meet the Firm 2018

Meet the Firm is a social event put together by the MacEwan University Accounting Club to provide students with the opportunity to network, connect, and engage with some of the best accounting firms & organizations Edmonton has to offer. Each firm provides an information and a networking session which makes it both educational and social. In addition, CPA has also hosted info sessions to provide students valuable information regarding the CPA Professional Education Program. This opportunity is used to make students known



before recruitment season and to learn about the professional environment of the public practice.

This year, our event was held at The Heart of the Robbins of MacEwan University on August 20, **2018 to August 24, 2018** where 66 students from different institutions have attended.

The following firms in attendance are:

- Office of the Auditor General of Alberta
- **KPMG**
- **BDO**
- **Deloitte**
- EY
- **Grant Thornton**
- **PWC**
- **KBH Chartered Accountants**
- **Kingston Ross Pasnak**
- **MNP**











Tax Clinic 2019 Updates

The purpose of this event is to serve low to middle-income families and individuals including people with disabilities, refugees, newcomers to Canada, as well as university students in the Edmonton and surrounding areas by helping them file free Canadian income tax returns. This past year, MUAC's Tax Clinic was the most successful yet with 627 tax returns completed which was broadcasted on Global Edmonton's Morning news.

UPDATES: The planning for the upcoming **Tax Clinic 2019** has started and we encourage you to look out for the amazing volunteer opportunities soon!

Student Info Session: Meet the MUAC

MUAC hosted an Info Session on September 25, 2018 at SAMU Students' Lounge where students get to know our team as well as the different ways to get involved around campus such as the Tax Clinic and Meet the Firm.

The MUAC team would like to thank all the students who came to our Student Info Session!



Keep up with our social media accounts and newsletter emails for amazing volunteer and fundraising opportunities happening soon!

Have a great day!

Cheers,

The MUAC Executive Team







